
 
 
 
 

St Patrick’s, Craigagh 

Cushendun 

 

Parish of Cushendun & Torr 
 

19th January 2020 
 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   

 

 
 

 

St Mary’s Star of the Sea 

Culraney 

 

 
Parish Website: www.cushendunparish.co.uk 

 

Sunday Mass:  

Craigagh 6.00 p.m. (Saturday Vigil) & 12 noon    

Culraney 10.00 a.m.   

 

Weekday Masses this week  

Monday to Friday 9.30 a.m.  

 

Confessions: Saturday 5.15p.m. and on request 
 

Cushendun & Torr Collections: 

Weekly: £572         Building Fund: £525 

  

Parish Priest: Father Kieran Whiteford, 

The Parish House, Cushendall 028 2177 1240  

Assistant Priest: Father James O'Kane,  

The Parochial House, Knocknacarry 028 2176 1269 

Bulletin Notices (including Anniversaries) to be left at 

the Parochial House Knocknacarry or (preferably) e-

mailed to: cushendunparochialhouse@gmail.com by 

10a.m. on Thursday.  

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul (Cushendun) 

wishes to acknowledge, with thanks, the very generous 

anonymous donation made recently. 
 

SVP number: 07548780121 

Cushendun GAC Club Lotto: £3300 
 

St Ciaran’s Primary School dates for the diary: 

First Holy Communion – Sunday 10th May, 12 noon. 

Confirmation – Tuesday 19th May, 1.30p.m. 

Public Lecture – The Global Persecution of 

Christians, Dr Michael Kinsella from Aid to the 

Church in Need will address the issue of the global 

persecution of Christians in a public lecture at Queen’s 

University Catholic Chaplaincy, 28 Elmwood Avenue, 

Belfast on Tuesday 21 January at 7pm.  Everyone is 

welcome. 
St. Ciaran’s Primary School:  Admission into P1 in 

September 2020, the online application procedure opens 

on the EA website www.eani.org.uk on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020 at 12noon to register for a Primary 1 place 

in September 2020.  Closing date for applications is 

Thursday 30th January.  Instructions on how to apply will 

be published on Education Authority website 

www.eani.org.uk  

St Mary’s Nursery School Admission September 2020  

On Tuesday 7th January 2020 at 12noon, the online 

application procedure opens on the EA website 

www.eani.org.uk to apply for a funded Pre-school place 

in September 2020. 
Stamps for Charity Collection box at the back of the 

Church. 

Glens Men Project- connecting men throughout the 

Glens area. Initial meeting and free Breakfast at 

McBrides next Thursday 23rd January at 10.30am.  

If you wish to attend contact Northern Area 

Community Network, Cushendall. Tel 02821772100 

or email sandy@nacn.org 

OLD CHURCH CENTRE CUSHENDUN: 

Cushendun Reading Circle Every Wednesday from 15th 

January 7.30 - 9pm, through to Easter. New members 

welcome. Booking essential – call Fiona Lynch on 

07743033762                                                                   

Cushendun & District Development Association 

(CDDA) Membership Fees for 2020 (January to 

December) are now due. The support of the community 

enables CDDA to produce and deliver Newsletters, 

provide plants in and around Cushendun and 

Knocknacarry, organise the Over 55 Christmas Lunch 

and the community carols, Santa and refreshments in 

December and, with grant aid, organise classes, 

workshops and other activities. Fees remain at £10 for 

family membership and £5 for single membership and 

may be paid to any of the committee members. 

Monthly Whist in Glendun Nursing Home The next 

Whist will be Wed. 5th February at 8.00 p.m. No Whist in 

January. 

Glens Social Club (Cushendall Luncheon Club) starts 

back Thursday 23 January 2020.  The Over 55’s weekly 

Luncheon Club meets each Thursday in St Mary’s Parish 

Centre, Cushendall at 12.30pm for 2 course Dinner and 

activities. Cost £5.  New members very welcome. Free 

Transport available to Translink Smartpass holders. 

Contact Una 07708026888 for more details.  

The Glens of Antrim Historical Society January 

talk, will take place on Friday 24th January 2020 at 

8pm in St Mary's Parish Centre, Cushendall.  'How the 

Ulster Scots Imagine Themselves' by Wesley 

Hutchinson.  Everyone Welcome 

St Brigid’s Crosses in St Ciaran’s PS, the staff 

would appreciate the help of parishioners to show 

children how to make their Cross for St Brigid on 

Thursday 30th January 9.30a.m.  If you are able to help 

please ring the school 21761304. 
 

Anniversaries:  Willie Hamilton,  

Fr Brian McMullan 

  

Anniversary Mass for John McGoran 

Saturday 25th January 6.00 p.m. 
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